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During the period between the last week of August of 2020 and the first week of October of 
2020,  KSAZ-TV and KUTP (“Stations”), due to the Stations’ personnel operating remotely 
during the Covid-19 pandemic and changes to staff assignments to redistribute maintenance and 
uploads during a high volume period, there were some minor delays in uploading political orders 
to the Stations’ online public inspection files.  Beginning the second week of October 2020, all 
required files were timely uploaded.  Other than this brief period, all political files were timely 
uploaded during the license term. 
 
 


